
North Dakota State College of Science – Hazing Transparency Report 
 

This report is published in accordance with the Stop Campus Hazing Act, enacted on December 23, 2024.  This report covers all locations of NDSCS.   
 
Questions regarding this report can be directed to NDSCS Police – Hektner Student Center, 154: Phone: 701.671.2233; Email: ndscs.police@ndscs.edu.  
 

*As of the initial publication date, June 1, 2025, no incidents of hazing have been reported.  This report will be updated biannually on December 1 and June 1.   
 

 
Name of student organization Description of violation Date incident was alleged to 

have occurred 
Date investigation was 
initiated 

Date investigation ended with 
a finding of hazing violation 

Date of notice to organization 
of outcome 
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